
* British Summer Time (BST), which is GMT +1

** The Welcome is being repeated on Wednesday 9 September to enable both the Eastern and Western timezones to participate in this session



* British Summer Time (BST), which is GMT +1



* British Summer Time (BST), which is GMT +1

*** The Q&A is being repeated on Friday 11 September to enable both the Eastern and Western timezones to participate in this session


